
 

APPENDIX 4 
Ahmed morjane  
14/2/23 
 
 
I have read the file attached and I have seen a lot of complain , but I have nothing to say just need a 
licence to start trading in chesham hopefully I will be no rejected .  
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 
 
 

 
From: Brian Whittal <Brian.Whittall@buckinghamshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 12:04:02 PM 
To:  
Subject: Street Trading consent - Chesham  
  
  
Mr Morjane, 
  
Please refer to the attached representation received by the authority with respect to your 
application. 
  
Before I complete my report for the authority to determine the application have you any 
comments or observations on the basis of the attached that you would like the authority to 
take into consideration. 
  
I would be grateful if any comments are made in writing before the close of business on 
Monday 20th February 2023. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
Brian Whittall 
Licensing Officer 
Communities Directorate 
Buckinghamshire Council 
  
Tel: 01494 421346 
Email: Brian.Whittall@buckinghamshire.gov.uk 
Address: The Gateway, Gatehouse Road, Aylesbury, HP19 8FF 
 




